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Asians, Asian Americans, and Pacific 
Islanders have made valuable contributions 
to God’s work around the world. Asian 
Christians represent many different 
countries, including Cambodia, China, Hong 
Kong, Indonesia, Japan, Korea, Malaysia, 
Mongolia, Myanmar, Philippines, Taiwan, 
Thailand, and Vietnam. Each group has 
their own language and culture, and they 
are doing their part to fulfill the Revelation 
7:9 vision of a multitude from every nation, 
tribe, people, and language knowing and 
worshiping our Lord, Jesus Christ.

A number of Asians, Asian Americans, and 
Pacific Islanders have been sent to the 
nations through the International Mission 
Board formerly known as the Foreign Mission 
Board or FMB. Ruby Ng is one of them. 

Ruby grew up in Vietnam. But, after the 
Vietnam War (from 1955-1975), things were 
so violent that she had to flee her country. 
She spent two years living in a refugee 
camp. There, she was introduced to Jesus by 
missionaries who were also fleeing Vietnam. 
The missionaries loved the Vietnamese 
people so much that they went to the 
refugee camps to serve them.

She later moved to America, where she met 
her husband, Peter. Now, they both serve as 

missionaries—telling people about the good 
news the missionaries shared with Ruby all 
those years ago. 

The couple shared the gospel and planted 
churches in the Philippines and another Asian 
country, and they even tried out retirement 
for less than a year. But their heart for the 
lost compelled them to go back to the field.   
 
Now, they’re in Taiwan and celebrating 25 
years of serving as IMB missionaries! 

We are grateful to the many Asians, Asian 
Americans, and Pacific Islanders for their 
obedience to God’s call to the nations. We 
thank God for the thousands who have heard 
the gospel through their ministry.

*Names changed for security reasons.

Visit imb.org/asian-church-missions for videos and more 
information.


